
6. NEIGHBOURHOOD IMPROVEMENT PLANS REVIEW 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Urban Conservation and Renewal Team Leader Victoria Lawson, Urban Renewal Planner, DDI 941-8932 

 
 The purpose of this report is to summarise the 2002 ‘Neighbourhood Improvement Plans Review’, as 

requested by the Urban Planning and Growth Special Committee at the seminar meeting of 
16 September 2002.  An attachment to this report condenses the main points of the Review 
document.  Since that seminar meeting, a student has been employed to help with urban renewal 
projects, as suggested by the Committee. 

 
 Urban renewal staff will be present at the meeting to elaborate on the report. 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That this information be received. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the Committee consider in detail neighbourhood improvement plans in 

the new year, including options and priorities for the urban renewal budget 
over the next five years. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


